
Report of the Part-time Faculty Committee – September 2025 

The committee received our annual charge prior to the Faculty Senate meeting on September 3.  

The Part Time Faculty Committee met on Monday, September 8 at 3:30 PM on Microsoft 

Teams.  

We welcomed new committee members, Tim Wolz, Lance Gibson, and Lynda Mercer (Antigone 

Mehani-Asghari was unable to attend due to issues with childcare). 

Most of the meeting was devoted to introductions and new members’ hopes for the work of the 

committee. 

Roy Fuller was elected to serve as chair of the committee.  

Roy shared that over the summer months he has been serving on the University Strategic 

Planning Committee – Work Pillar. There has been some initial work with the Delphi Center to 

improve communication with PTLs, primarily by establishing a list serve.  

Jordan Aikin, Coordinator of Part-time Lecturers, reported that as far as she was aware, part-time 

faculty processes regarding hiring and benefits have been working smoothly. Jordan sends 

emails to new hires making them aware of resources for part time faculty.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roy Fuller, Chair 

 


